
Town of Dupont 

 

Notice of a Public Test on electronic voting equipment to be used by voters during the 

April 6, 2021 

Spring Election 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Saturday, March 27, 2021 at 10:00am, a pre-election public test on 

the electronic voting equipment to be used by the disabled and/or general public will be conducted. 

 

The public test will be held at the Dupont Town Hall, N11297 Town Hall Rd. Marion WI. Anyone is 

welcome to attend. 

 

April Krueger 

(715) 853-9092 

Town of Dupont Clerk 

 


